





What You Can Do
Customers whose information may have been involved should consider the following
recommendations, all of which are good data security precautions in general:

R~-~w Your Payr-~-* Card Account Statements. We encourage you to remain vigilant
by reviewing your payment card account statements. If you believe there is an
unauthorized charge on your payment card, please notify the relevant payment card
company by calling the number on the back of the card. Under federal law and card
company rules, customers who notify their payment card company in a timely manner
upon discovering fraudulent charges will not be responsible for those charges.

Order a Credit Report. If you are a U.S. resident, you are entitled under U.S. law to one
free credit report annually from each of the three nationwide consumer reporting
agencies. To order your free credit report, visit www.annualcreditreport.com or call toll-
free at 1.877.322.8228.

Review the Reference Guide. The Reference Guide below provides additional resources
on the protection of personal information.

We take the protection of your personal information very seriously and sincerely apologize for
this incident and regret any inconvenience or concern this may have caused.

Sincerely,

Briar Tialbmy

Brian Rabon

CEO









